Davidson, Florene, EMNRD

From: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, March 04, 2015 11:38 AM

To: Jordan L. Kessler; Davidson, Florene, EMNRD
Cc: Michael Feldewert; Jones, William V, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Case Numbers 15269 and 15270
Jordan:

Thank you for contacting your client and providing this confirmation. The cases will be moved to the March 19" docket.
PRG

Phillip R. Goetze, P.G.

Engineering and Geological Services Bureau, Qil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive, Santa Fe, NM 87505

0:505.476.3466 F:505.476.3462

phillip.goetze @state.nm.us

From: Jordan L. Kessler [mailto:JLKessler@hollandhart.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 04, 2015 11:34 AM

To: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD; Jones, William V, EMNRD

Cc: Michael Feldewert

Subject: Case Numbers 15269 and 15270

Phil,

Trabajo Del Spear, LP requested a continuance on Monday, March 2nd for the pooling hearings for Chevron’s White City
212527 5H and 6H wells (Case Numbers 15269 and 15270). Trabajo noted in their combined motion that Chevron
opposed the proposed continuance. Since that request, Trabajo has also sent various proposed revisions to the JOA to
Chevron. Based on Trabajo’s request for a continuance, Chevron has not flown their two witnesses to Santa Fe for the
March 5th hearing. Chevron understands that the hearing for these two wells will be continued to the March 19th
docket.

Best,
Jordan

Jordan Lee Kessler

Associate

Holland & Hart LLP

110 North Guadalupe Suite 1
Santa Fe, NM 87501

Phone (505) 988-4421

Fax (505) 983-6043

E-mail: JLKessler@holiandhart.com

HOLLAND&HART —

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message is confidential and may be privileged. If you believe that this email has been sent to you in
error, please reply to the sender that you received the message in error; then please delete this e-mail. Thank you.



